
ST. PAUL'S EVANGELICAL CHURCH 
EAST THIRTEENTH AND ASHLAND AVENUES 

INDIANAPOLIS, INDIANA 

TITUS LEHMANN, PASTOR 

730 EAST THIRTEENTH STREET 

January 3, 1934 

Mr .George F.Schumann 
700 N.Kenwood Avenue 
Baltimore, Md. 

Dear Mr . Schunmnn: 

Happy New Year to you and yours t 

Thank you very much for the information regarding 
the services at your church for Sumay,January 14. 

Since Mrs . Lehman has nPver been in the east ( she 
is from the south, New Orleans,La.) I had thought of bringing her 
along on the trip. I am wondering of this would be too great an 
imposition on your good nature. 

We would expect to arrive in Baltimore on Saturday 
afternoon fn,om Washington,D.C. on the Pennsylvania. Vv.hat time would 
suit you best to meet us - about 2 .05 or 4: 58 P .M.? I 

~ I trust that you and yours are well . Kindest 
greetings from house to house and also to your pastor if he is 
still with you. 

Cordially yours, 


